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6th July 2018 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Weekly Newsletter 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 29th June 2018 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Year 4 97.8% 10 

Second Year 1 97.8% 25 

Third Year 2 96.8% 70 

Fourth Year 5 96.1% 55 

Fifth Year 6 96.1% 95 

Sixth Year 3 90% 0 

Seventh Reception 90% 15 

 
End of Term Activities 

We are fast approaching the end of the Summer Term and the school year and everyone is 
feeling very tired and hot!  It is only two and a half more weeks until we break up so let’s try and 
keep our energy levels up! 

 
Please can you ensure that your child gets to school on time with all the right equipment.  Can 
I also ask parents to be prompt collecting your child at the end of day.  All the staff are very 
busy preparing for their new classes next year whilst also finishing work with their current 
class and need this time for important handover meetings.   

 
These last couple of weeks will be very busy with lots going on in school.  Please see reminders 
below. 
 
Friday 6th July  - Friends of Windmill Hill Fun Day on the school field – 3pm-5pm 
Tuesday 10th July - EYFS and KS1 school trip to New Brighton Beach – Letter sent home 
Wednesday 11th July - Year 6 Residential trip to Pettypool 
Friday 13th July  - Year 6 return 
Tuesday 17th July - School Performance at 10am and 1.30pm – Tickets on sale in the office 
Thursday 19th July - Sports Day – see below 
Thursday 19th July - Year 6 Prom in the school hall - 4pm-6pm 
Wednesday 25th July - Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly at 9.15am 
Wednesday 25th July - Break up for the Summer Holidays at 1.30pm 
   - Fish and Chips and Pizza will be served on the last day 

 
Forest School 

I would like to remind parents that Forest School is not an ‘own clothes’ day.  Your child 
must wear a long sleeved top and long trousers or leggings to go into the forest.  No 
strappy tops or shorts.   
 
There are lots of midges, horseflies and other bugs which love to bite.  In order to 
prevent this as much as we can, everyone needs to be covered up. 
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Sports Day 

Sports Day is on Thursday 19th July starting at 1:00pm on the school field.  Please 
make sure your child has the correct PE kit for the day – white t-shirt, black shorts and 
pumps or trainers.  No football kits allowed. 

 
Please apply a hgh factor suncream to your child before they come to school and send 
them in with their sun hat and wearing their PE kit. 
 
Parents are welcome to come and watch.   

 
Weather 

Once again, the weather is forecast to be very hot and sunny next week!  Therefore 
please apply a high factor suncream to your child before they come to school and send 
them in with a sunhat or cap.  Please also send them in with a small bottle of suncream 

so they can top up throughout the day. 
 

Hayfever 
The pollen count is very high at the moment and is causing a lot of discomfort to hayfever sufferers.  
If your child suffers from hayfever, please give them an antihistamine before they come to school to 
help with the symptoms. 

 
Starlight Clothing Collection 

The next clothing collection is on Tuesday 17th July 2018.  You can drop your bags of clothes anytime 
up to this date and we can store them at school. 

 
GDPR 

Please return your GDPR form to the school office as soon as possible.   
 
 

Celebration Assembly 
Today was the last Celebration Assembly of the year.  Thank you to everyone who has come to 
support their children as they tell us all about their achievements in and outside of school.  We will 
advise you when the next assembly will be when we return to school in September. 
 
 
Thank you for all your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher  
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